Dear First Year Students,
Greetings from Enabling Unit of EOC, Law Centre-I!

The Enabling Unit (EU) intends to induct first year students as executive members for ensuring
smooth functioning of the EU for the academic session 2021-22. The purpose is to involve the
students in its functioning so that they can participate in the decision making process and take
responsibility for effectively carrying out the programmes.

All interested student members from first year who wish to be part of this body are required to
apply for the same by filling the Google form. The link for the same is given below:

LINK - https://forms.gle/6epNkMU92rRFzXg88
You are required to send the same by Friday, Feb 11, 2022 (6PM)
No applications beyond the deadline shall be accepted.

After scrutiny of the applications shortlisted candidates will be interviewed by the EU of Law
Centre-I| for final selection.

Best,
Dr. Awekta Verma

Teacher Convener



